

June 30, 2010

KC Presort Attn: Judy Parker 3112 Merriam Lane Kansas City, KS

RE: A job well done!

Dear Judy,

We here at Curry Association Management wanted you to know how very pleased we are with the services you provide!

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you and all your team at KC Presort for responding so quickly to all of our mailing needs, questions and concerns.

I will definitely refer KC Presort to other companies we work with who are interested in mailing solutions.

Thank you all for a job well done.

Sincerely,

Curry Association Management, Inc.

Ruby Simmons

Assistant Property Manager